
St. Johnsbury Cemetery Commission 
January 14, 2021 
 
The St. Johnsbury Cemetery Commission met via Zoom.  In attendance were Lauren Jarvi, Bryan 

LeBlanc, Tim Clouatre and Chad Whitehead. 
  
Meeting called to order by Lauren at 8:00 AM.   

 

Tim moved to approve the minutes from our December 10 meeting.  Seconded by Tim. Approved by all 

 

We agreed that any fencing decisions will be put on hold for the time being. 

 

We began our review of the Rules and Regulations draft that Tim prepared.  We discussed the first three 

sections.  Notes were taken.  Tim will make edits based on our discussion.  We’ll continue on with the 

next two sections in February.  

 

Bryan moved to adjorn at 9:08.  Seconded by Tim.  Approved by B & T 

 

Our next meeting will be February 11 


